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Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 IRS tool for financial aid applicants could be down until next aid cycle
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RGM MEMO MARCH 31, 2017

An article was submitted on March 31, 2017, by Andrew Kreighbaum on the Inside Higher ED website. This article is titled "IRS tool for financial aid applicants could be down until next aid cycle", and it explains how students and families should plan for the tool to be off-line until the start of the next FAFSA season, which starts October 1st. We have attached the article printout. 

Respectfully,
Rafael Gonzalez

President
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